

Managing resources.

In place, on time.

September 27, 2004

Ms. Gina Alston EZ GSA 3 Bethesda Metro Suite M35 Bethesda, MD 20814

Dear Gina;

I would to thank you and your organization for securing our GSA schedule. I realize that my travel schedule made it difficult for you to reach me, but you were very diligent in tracking me down and keeping the process moving forward.

Your professional attitude and easygoing nature made you a delight to work with

Thank you again for the excellent service.

Sincerely;

Michael Meisel

President

RES-Q Healthcare Systems